City of Oneida, NY

The official website of the City of Oncida, NY



Search

Submission #96

Print Resend e-mails

Previous submission Next submission

Submission information

Form: Contact Us Submitted by Visitor (not verified) Mon, 02/26/2024 - 9:48am 67.249.202.23

First Name

Thomas

Last Name

Terrell

Email

dodge68@verizon.net

Question/Comment

So, the light at N. Main and E.Elm is once again cycling automatically when no traffic is around, causing unnecessary and inconvenient delays. Could you please fix this? Also, going on 5 years now, the light at Main and Lenox is out of sync with the other lights at Farrier, Washington and Madison. Is anybody going to fix this or do we all have to stop 2 or 3 times just to get through downtown?

Previous submission Next submission

City of Oneida, NY



The official website of the City of Oneida, NY

Search

Submission #97

Print Resend e-mails

Previous submission Next submission

Submission information

Form: Contact Us Submitted by Visitor (not verified) Tue, 02/27/2024 - 11:26am 161.11.160.44

First Name

Karen

Last Name

Sarensky

Email

karensa@twcny.rr.com

Question/Comment

I was wondering if there could be better signage on ROUTE 5 for truckers to know to turn down Broad Street as that is where the HOOD factory entrance is. I have been behind several trucks as of late that do not know they have to turn down this seemingly side street to get to the factory. They instead go straight to the front of the HOOD building where the entrance is blocked off (near McDonalds, and across from TROOP D). Then the truck has to get in the median lane with their flashers on. They would have to turn down Seneca Street and go by the school / a really residential area to turn themselves back around. It seems like there is absolutely no signage for all of these out of state truckers to know where their deliveries have to go.

Also, I live near 6th Street in Oneida Castle. There is a sign posted near the park by Oneida Castle School saying 'do not use trucking brakes, residential area' However, this sign should be up near 6th street as there is that final hill that trucks go down and this is when they all use their trucking brakes. By the time they reach the sign by the park they already used their brakes and it's less of a residential area at that point where as near 6th street there are still about 3 blocks of residents / houses where the brakes disturb residents.

Previous submission

Next submission



Logout Accessibility Dashboard Departments

City of Oneida | 109 North Main Street | Oneida, New York 13421

Tel: (315) 363-4800 | Fax: (315) 363-9558

Office Hours: Monday - Thursday: 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM; Friday: 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM



Google

Imagery ©2024 CNES / Airbus, Maxar Technologies, New York GIS, Map data ©2024 Google 20 ft

From Matt Wella - Assistant chief of Police

Create/Allow overnight Parkins on Me south side of Allen Park PL in the small indented/act out section by the Park. The 2 Houses on Allen Park PL at the corner with Broadway do not have drive ways.

3

Gerri Gray
Victorian Lady Antiques
302 Main Street
Oneida, NY 13421
(315) 280-0574
victorianladyantiques@gmail.com

Rec. 3/13/24 Mds 4

March 11, 2024

City of Oneida Traffic Safety Board Attn: Mr. Bruce Burke, Chairman 109 N. Main Street Oneida, NY 13421

Dear Mr. Burke,

I am writing to ask if the city could please paint white lines on the street in front of my business at 302 Main Street to designate parking spaces as many of my customers (especially those from out of the area) continue to be under the impression that on-street parking is not allowed there, despite the street sign being changed last year from "No Standing At Any Time" to "No Parking Here to Corner." For some reason, my corner (Main and Stone) seems to be the only one (or one of the few) with such a sign. I believe parking lines would remedy this ongoing issue I've been having.

It would be most appreciated. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Derri R. Gray

Sincerely,

Gerri R. Gray

CITY OF ONEIDA TRAFFIC SAFETY BOARD

Public Safety Commissioner Kevin Salemo

Traffic Safety Board Bruce Burke, Chairman



109 North Main Street Oneida, New York 13421 Tel.:315-363-4800 Fax: 315-363-9558

July 20, 2023

Gerri Gray 302 Main Street Oneida, NY 13421

RE: Traffic Safety Board Meeting to Address No Parking Signs on Main Street

Dear Ms. Gray,

The Traffic Safety Board for the City of Oneida met on July 18, 2023, and, among other matters, reviewed your concerns with the No Parking Signs around 302 Main Street.

To properly address your concerns, advisors and members of the Traffic Safety Board discussed the current signs near your business. Traffic Advisor Bob Anderson also clarified the signs and parking locations currently in the area. After much discussion about the varying signs that could be used to help citizens understand the parking restrictions around your business, the Traffic Safety Board voted unanimously to change the signs in the area. The "No Parking Between Signs" by the Dental Office will be replaced with new "No Parking Driveway" signs. The "No Standing At Any Time" sign will be replaced with a new "No Parking Here to Corner" sign.

Thank you for sharing your concerns and giving us the opportunity to address the issue accordingly. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any other questions or concerns you may have about this issue or other traffic areas within the City.

Sincerely,

Bruce J. Burke

Chairman, Oneida City Traffic Safety Board

Cc: Chief Lowell

Public Safety Commissioner Salerno

TSB Secretary

Melissa Luck

From:

Christopher Henry

Sent:

Tuesday, March 19, 2024 2:44 PM

To:

Melissa Luck

Cc:

Ed Riley; Samantha Brundage; Douglas Selby; Steve Lowell

Subject:

Traffic Safety Board

Hi Melissa,

I am reaching out to connect you with Samantha, and Ed from the Oneida Project (Formerly Oneida Hotel). They are looking to dedicate a few spots on Cedar Street for their deliveries. I wasn't sure what the Traffic Safety Board process was to get approval for a request. If you could let them (and me) know what the process is including the timeline?

Thank you for your help!

Chris



Christopher Henry
Director of Planning and Development

City Phone: 315-363-4800 Direct Line 315-363-7467 Web <u>www.oneidacityny.gov</u> Email chenry@oneidacityny.gov 109 N. Main Street Oneida, NY 13421

Melissa Luck

From:

Samantha Brundage <samantha.brundage@bwllc.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 20, 2024 3:29 PM

То:

Melissa Luck

Subject:

Oneida Project

Attachments:

arial view - google maps - TSB meeting visual copy.jpg

Hello, Melissa,

I am looking to submit a request on behalf of Ed Riley to put him on the agenda for the next Traffic Safety Board meeting on April 16th.

He is looking to create a "No Parking loading zone from 6am to 10am" on Cedar Street from Lenox Ave. to the 218 sections. I have attached an arial map for a visual aid.

Please let me know if there is a form that needs to be filled out or if anything else is needed.

Thank you,

Samantha Brundage

Executive Assistant
Brine Wells Companies LLC
Samantha.Brundage@bwllc.com
0: 315.424.6091
C: 315.402.5044
205 South Townsend St
Syracuse NY 13202
www.bwllc.com

